From:

To: Lower Thames Crossing
Subject: Re: Comments made by Natural England and Kent Downs National Landscape
Date: 26 July 2024 17:12:35

Dear Planning Officer

In my view extra funds should be made available as requested by Natural England and Kent
Downs National Park; | think this is a reasonable request. However, it is also my view that
approval must be sought without delay to start work on the new road urgently to improve
air quality at the approach of the Dartford crossing by the excessive queuing of polluting

vehicles.
Yours sincerely

Paul Reed





